
Sleepover Club Highlights 

This week at Sleepover Club, some of 

our pupils have been mark making, 

using different media.  

Others have been fashion designing 

and using the opportunity to practice 

their cutting skills. Who knows? One 

of them may be the next Coco Chanel 

or Giorgio Armani! 


